AU welcomes artist working on prints depicting adolescents' collective feelings
5/18/15

The Institute for Electronic Arts (IEA) and the Division of Expanded Media at Alfred University (AU) is hosting Traci
Molloy of Brooklyn in an artist-in-residence program through Friday, May 22.

Throughout the residency, Molloy is working on a series of digital prints, in partnership with adolescents from the
surrounding community, superimposing their responses to the prompts “I Am, I Will, I&m Afraid” in their
handwriting over photographs of themselves. The words will obscure their image and with the body of work as a
whole represent the collective feelings of the adolescents of the Southern Tier region, said Molloy. These images will
be printed in larger-than-life scale as well as life-scale for future exhibitions.

The public is welcome to stop by to see the work in progress from 8 a.m.-3:30 p.m. each day in room 507, Harder
Hall.

Molloy earned a master of fine arts degree from Ohio University, Athens. She sees herself as artist and social activist
exploring adolescent culture, loss, and violence through photography, digital arts, installation, painting, and
printmaking.

More on Molloy&s work may be found on her website at: http://www.tracimolloy.com/

The IEA Visiting Artist Program is sponsored in part by the NYS Council on the Arts with the support of Gov.
Andrew Cuomo and the NYS Legislature.
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